
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                 The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                                                        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations                                      House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515                                                           Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Klingberg Family Centers Improvement Project in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Klingberg Family Centers, Inc., located at 370 Linwood Street, New 

Britain, CT 06052. 

The funding would be used to make much needed repairs and upgrades to the Klingberg facility in New Britain. This 

funding would enable the center to better meet the needs of its students and the recipients of other services in the nearly 

20 other programs based on its New Britain campus. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

    Sincerely, 

       

Jahana Hayes 

            Member of Congress 
 


